
Please mail this completed form along with your payment

Sponsorship Form

Dear Cherry Summer Baseball and Softball supporters:

Soon the 2023 baseball season will be upon us! We are writing to ask if you will consider a donation or

sponsorship in support of the 2023 baseball season. Your support in this endeavor is greatly appreciated! Our

volunteer board and families thank you in advance for your contribution. We would truly appreciate your

support!

100% of your donation goes towards providing a great experience for the kids in our communities!

Sponsor Information: Payment Due Date: April 1, 2023

Sponsorship Level 1 Year

o Home Run $100

o Grand Slam $250

o All Star $500

o Perfect Game $1,000

Cherry Summer Baseball and Softball and its families THANK YOU in advance for your contribution to the

program!! Thanks for helping our children play baseball and softball!

With gratitude,

Jay Asuma, President

Dustin Pittman, Vice President

Leann Adkisson, Secretary

Sarah Kangas, Website Coordinator

Kimmy Pittman, Treasurer


